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Hello,

I currently reside in Thelwall, and have heard about the development plans for Thelwall
Heys. Looking at both sides and considering how I see the area being used and how it has been used especially
during COVID I have to say I am incredible disappointed and do not support the proposed plans for
development.

There in no justification for the planning other than to sell land to property builders and the council make more
money off this development. The green belt should be protected along with the nature and vast agricultural land
that you are proposing to build on which could create substantial flooding and even more traffic and pollution
that is not needed in the area.

Please accept this as my opinion to dismiss these development plans and for once listen to the residents and not
the people lining the councils pockets.

Thank you.

Kind regards,
Gabriella Sharp




